
Appendix Three- Active and Pipeline Referrals (December 2020) 

 

 

 

Active Cases: 

Since contract start in September 2020, referrals have been accepted and work 

commenced. However, 2 cases ceased due to a change in the young persons plan, or due to 

other services already being engaged. There are 6 active referrals at December 2020. 

Pipeline: 

Since the December Operational Contract Management Meeting, Derby City have referred 6 

Cohort B cases, with work starting in January 2021. Nottingham City are also in the process 

of referring their first case. 


